

The World Peace Buddhist Conference 23/24 January, 2016

PEACE AND WISDOM



Ph: 0095-72-21611 / 0095-72-22044, Website:www.thesitagu.org/Email: thesitagu@gmail.com Sukhā Saddhammadesana -

Dear Ven. Thich Quang Ba, Australia

The world has always had to deal with violence and war in some form or other; and the Buddha's teachings from the outset put a great efford into eliminating violence and war. Essentially therefore Buddhism promotes peace, both within and without.

With this in mind, Sitagu International Buddhist Academy (SIBA), Myanmar is organizing World Peace Buddhist Conference to preserve this 2600 years old tradition of peace as well as exchange ideas and experiences in our efforts for peace. The conference will take place between 22nd to 25th January 2016 at SIBA.

It is a great honour for us to cordially invite you as a delegate/ and observer to participate in the conference. Delegates will be sponsored for a return economy international air ticket.

Graduate students are encouraged to participate as observers unless their papers are accepted in which case they are considered as delegates. Both delegates and observers will receive our local hospitality such as accommodation, food and domestic transport. International participants from over thirty countries are expected at this conference. We highly value your participation; indeed the success of this important conference depends on it.

Kindly let us know of (1) your participation and (2) if you are prepared to make a paper presentation related to peace, by 30th November 2015. We would be happy to publish your presentation paper in our souviour magazine.

Yours with Metta.

The Most Ven. Dr. Ashin Nyanissara Chancellor, SIBA & Organizer

Ven. Dr. Dhammasami DPhil (Oxon)

Academic Coordinator